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INFORMATION FROM THE UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICE ON JAJA CARDS 

Management wishes to inform the University community that in recent times, the unprecedented 

combination of large numbers of clients and dwindling numbers of health workers in the 

University Health Service (UHS, also known has Jaja Clinic) has contributed in no small 

measure to very unpleasant experiences on both sides. 

The continued support of the community at this critical time is also appreciated and further 

desired. 

As part of strategic moves being considered for mitigation, numerous and highly valued clients 

of the Clinic are hereby kindly requested to please come along with their Jaja cards, henceforth.   

Those who have lost or misplaced theirs should please visit the University Health Service (UHS) 

Medical Records with the means of identification. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, 

Registrar 

 


